
 
February 27, 2025 
 

SurePay Terminates its Services in T&T 
 
 

The Trinidad and Tobago Housing Development Corporation (HDC) wishes to advise 
all stakeholders that our partnership with PBS Technologies (Trinidad) Limited, 
provider of SurePay Services since February 1, 2019, will be coming to an end on 
March 15, 2025. 
 
The HDC was informed that SurePay terminated its operations in Trinidad and 
Tobago.  We at the HDC valued the relationship we have shared with SurePay over 
the years and aim to ensure a seamless transition process with PBS Technologies 
(Trinidad) Limited.   
 
As such, the HDC takes this opportunity to remind our stakeholders of our other 
payment options: 
 Payroll Deductions 
 Bank Standing Orders 
 NLCB’s Via and Lottery Centers 
 HDC’s Rent Café application (App) 
 E-Pay via hdc.gov.tt 
 Payee with all major banks: Republic Bank, Scotia Bank, Royal Bank of Canada 

(RBC) and First Citizens Bank (FCB) 
 Over the Counter Payments  

  
 END. 


